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WINTER STUDENT-LED CONFERENCE 

PARENT REFLECTION 

 

 

 

Dear Montessori Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 

 

Thank you for once again choosing to take an active role in your child’s education. Your 

participation reinforces that his/her education is important for the future.   

 

After the meeting, when you have a moment, please write a “business” style letter 

addressed to your son or daughter reflecting on how he or she performed during the 

Student-Led Conference. Give the letter to your child as soon as possible, for your child to 

include in his/her portfolio.  Some items you may want to include in the letter are listed 

below. These are only suggestions, therefore feel free to include any feedback you think is 

relevant to your own meeting with your child.  

 

I noticed… 

I am proud of… 

I would like you to work on…I know that sometimes you have difficulty with…, but… 

I am glad to see you are making an effort in… 

I am pleased to note your improvement in… 

 

 

 Warm regards,  

 

 

Ruth Perez,  

Magnet Coordinator  

 

 

 


